

Ref: A2358573

Ms Anne Gardiner General Secretary Public Service Association GPO Box 3365 SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Ms Cardiner

I refer to your letter dated 16 October 2014 regarding the Government Sector Employment Act and Temporary Employment.

I appreciate the concerns that the Association has raised and I am considering amendments to the relevant GSE rules. In accordance with your request, I have asked Commission staff to arrange a meeting with the Association to discuss the matters raised in your letter.

Yours sincerely

Graeme Head

Public Service Commissioner